
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

The Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (Regulation 14) 
 
 

NOTICE OF CONSULTATION ON THE REVISED FRESHFORD AND LIMPLEY STOKE 
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN PRE-SUBMISSION DRAFT 

 
CONSULTATION PERIOD: Saturday 11th January 2014 to Saturday 22nd February 2014 
 
Freshford (Bath and North East Somerset) and Limpley Stoke (Wiltshire) Parish Councils 
(‘the Councils’) hereby give notice of a period of public consultation on the revised 
Freshford and Limpley Stoke Neighbourhood Development Plan (‘the Plan’) Pre-Submission 
Draft in accordance with the provisions of Regulation 14 of The Neighbourhood Planning 
(General) Regulations 2012 and the Localism Act 2011  
 
The Plan is being produced by the Councils to guide future development within the 
Neighbourhood Plan Area – the Parishes of Freshford and Limpley Stoke. 
 
A Management Group was formed in 2012 to guide preparation of the Plan; this included a 
programme of engagement with the local community to identify those issues most important 
to local people. The issues raised during this period of engagement have informed the 
production of the revised Plan Pre-Submission Draft upon which the Parish Councils are 
now required to invite representations before submitting a final Draft Plan for independent 
examination to the two lead Authorities  of Bath and North East Somerset Council and 
Wiltshire Council.  
 
The  revised Plan Pre-Submission Draft can be viewed on the Freshford Parish Council 
website 
 
 http://www.freshfordvillage.com/living-in-freshford/parish-council/neighbourhood-plan 
 
 
  or by reading a hard copy of it in person at the Galleries Shop, Freshford during the hours 
of: 
 
Monday – Friday    8.30am to 6pm 
Saturday                8.30am to 12.30pm 
Sunday                  9am to 12 noon 
 
 for the period from the 11th January – 22nd February 2014. 
 
If you wish to comment then please do so either by email, letter or by completing a response 
form which can be downloaded from The Freshford Village Website (see above) 
 
Comments must be received by the Parish Councils on or before Saturday 22nd February 
2014. 
 
 Written responses to the consultation can be emailed to the Neighbourhood Plan Co-
Ordinator: Ingrid Maher Roberts ingrid.freshfordpc@gmail.com 
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Postal responses can also be sent to:  
 
Ingrid Maher Roberts at 4, Cliffe Drive, Limpley Stoke BA2 7FY 
 
The revised Plan Pre-Submission Draft can also be viewed and representations can be 
made during drop in sessions which are being held on Saturday 11th January at the Limpley 
Stoke Hotel and Saturday 18th January 2014 at the Memorial Hall Freshford between the 
hours of 10.00am -12.00 noon. 
 
 
For further information on the consultation or to discuss any aspect of the Plan, please 
contact any member of the neighbourhood Plan Management Group, namely: 
  
Nick Stevens njsfreshford@googlemail.com Tel: 722264 
Simon Coombe simonhjcoombe@hotmail.com Tel:07966027637 
Roger Paine brpaine@btinternet.com Tel:723391 
Peter Wyatt peterwyatt@uwclub.net Tel:723443 
Margaret Field j.m.field@btinternet.com Tel:723709 
Andrew Orme aorme@btinternet.com Tel: 723606 
 
Dated the 10th January 2014 
 
Nick Stevens                                             Simon Coombe 
Chairman, Freshford Parish Council         Chairman, Limpley Stoke Parish Council. 
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